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Headteacher: Simon Eccles June 2022 

 

Welcome to our June newsletter! As Summer began we have had yet another busy month at Spa Bermondsey.  We 

had our final mindfulness sessions for some pupils in KS3, 4 and 5  and are collecting data on the impact of these 

sessions, which we hope to share with you soon. We also had a visiting performance of Alice in Wonderland for all 

classes.  Each performance was adapted to the classes watching, and pupils really enjoyed the show! 

Our pupil reunion went ahead on 30th June — it was so lovely to see so many former pupils share what they are 

doing now and to see them catch up with old friends.  We will have some photos in our next newsletter.  

 

 
Alice in Wonderland 
 
Classes had special performances of Alice in Wonderland, performed by the Umbrella Team theatre group. We had 6 perfor-
mances in total, with each performance tailored to the classes watching. The performances had lots of pupil interaction and 
immersive elements and all enjoyed immensely!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Travel Training 
 
We took a group of KS4 pupils on Southwark’s Travel Training bus this month.  Pupils learnt about safety on the bus, met local 
police officers, practised safety and road skills and also had some immersive role play with actors playing unruly passengers.  
Pupils developed their confidence in ignoring anti-social behaviour.  
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A sad farewell... 

 

The Summer Fayre on July 18th will be an opportunity for us to say thank you, goodbye and good luck to our 

fantastic Headteacher of 16 years, Simon. Some families have asked if they are able to make a small contribution 

towards a present from the families of Spa.  Our parent governors will be liaising with the office.  If you’d like 

more information, please speak with the office staff.  

 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Parents’ Evening will be held on Monday 11th July.  You should receive a letter shortly asking you for your pre-

ferred appointment time.  All appointments will be in person this year. You will also receive your child’s summer 

report in advance of the meeting.  If you would like to arrange an appointment with your child’s teacher at a 

different date, please contact the school office.  

Key signs 

 

        

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

• Parents Evening — Monday 11th July 2022 

• Summer Fayre — Monday 18th July 2022 

• Leavers Assembly — Tuesday 19th July 2022 

• Last day of term — Thursday 21st July 2022 — 2pm finish 

• First Day of Autumn Term — Monday 5th September KS3; Tuesday 6th September KS4 and 5 

Now Next 


